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ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION	

As a result of the federal legislation (Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act – AHERA), each primary 
and secondary school in the nation is required to complete a stringent new inspection for asbestos and to 
develop a plan of management for all asbestos materials. The School District of Crandon has a goal to be 
in full compliance with this law and is following the spirit, as well as, the letter of the law.  As a matter of 
policy, the District shall continue to maintain a safe and healthful environment for our communities’ 
youth and employees.	

In keeping with the legislation, all buildings built after October 12, 1988, require that an annual 
notification of the districts Asbestos Management Plan be provided to all parents, teachers, and 
employees of the district giving a description of all steps taken to affect the notification. To the best of our 
knowledge, there was no asbestos containing building materials used in the construction of the School 
District of Crandon, 9750 US Highway 8 W, Crandon, Wisconsin.  This includes the initial building of the 
school and all additions and renovations that have taken place.	

A copy of the Asbestos Management Plan is available for review at the School District of Crandon 
Maintenance Department.  Copies are available, if desired, at 25 cents per page.  Questions related to the 
plan should be directed to the School District of Crandon, Maintenance Department, which will establish 
contact with our Account Manager under contract with MacNeil Environmental, Inc.  To reach MacNeil 
Environmental, Inc, directly, to discuss the plan or present any questions, please call: 1-800-642-6730.	


